
RESOURCE SHARING COMMITTEE BOARD REPORT 
November 19, 2012 

 
 
 
NLM Duplicates: 
 
A shipment of 63 NLM Duplicate books was received in late October. A list of these titles 
was advertised to MHSLA Members via a message sent to the MHSLA listserv on 
November 16, 2012. Distribution is ongoing. 
 
Resource Sharing webpage: 
 
I have contacted Mike and Andrea and requested that the Resource Sharing webpage be 
updated at their convenience. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Jill Turner 
Chair, Resource Sharing 
 
 


